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Dear sir/madam,

I am e mailing you to STRONGLY object to the completely ridiculous suggestion that
airplanes should be allowed to use the new North runway between 11pm and 7am.

The inconvenience of this proposal is going to affect people's sleep and health, the DAA
should be ashamed of themselves, money over people is basically what it means.

Regards,
Richard Keenan
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